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12 January 1998

Participants
Liaison Sub-Committee on Decommissioning

PROPOSALS FOR DECOMMISSIONING SCHEMES:
COMMENTS

Reference: Commission Memorandum dated 15 December 1997

¥ Further to paragraph 3 of the reference Memorandum, one participant
has submitted comments on the proposals for decommissioning schemes, in
preparation for the discussion at the Liaison Sub-Committee on
Decommissioning at 10:00 a.m., on Wednesday, 14 January 1998.

A copy of those comments is attached.
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